
Hello Mr McFall, 
 

Thanks for your email regarding the poles in Milton of Campsie and Lennoxtown.   
 

I’m dealing with this case for you and currently investigating.  I’ll  get back to you with an 

update as soon as I possibly can. 
 

In the meantime if you have any questions please let me know. 
 

Kind regards 

Sue 

 

 

Sue Gray 

High Level Complaints - Customer Resolutions  

Openreach  
 


